
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 4/26/2014 3:00:51 PM 
To: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov); Mathews, Suman 

(Suman.Mathews@cpuc.ca.gov) (Suman.Mathews@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Haine, Steven 
K.' (steven.haine@cpuc.ca.gov) (steven.haine@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Cc: Singh, Sumeet 
(/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=S 1ST56905772); 
Redacted 

Redacte 

Redacted Barnes, Bennie 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=B2BY) 

Bcc: 
Subject: Additional tree root study 

Suman, Steve and Ken -

Thanks for coming out to San Ramon last Wednesday to discuss tree root interference threats 
with Bennie and Patrick Vieth and I Redacted | 

You had previously received the January 2014 report done by Dynamic Risk Assessment 
Systems Inc., and we committed to get you the previous one from April 2013. It's attached. 

We look forward to continued discussions about this important issue. 

Thanks again, 

Laura 

SB GT&S 0265536 
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